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Dear Parents 
 
The Treasure of Bronte Cove outdoor performance is next week 
Support Bronte’s first outdoor performance created by our students 
Celebrate with our students as they perform The Treasure of Bronte Cove.  
They have spent months working together, learning creative skills and trying something new!   
Join us and be entertained by a dramatic story about Bronte accompanied by live music as you sit under 
the stars with your school community.  
Tickets selling fast. Book yours now! 
You can book tickets at www.trybooking.com/ZDHU 
Family $40, adult $15, child $10 
You can also buy tickets on the night at the front gate. 
100% of ticket sales go towards the cost of the production (costumes, props, lights, food, signs etc) 
Join us from 6.15pm for 7.00pm performance, Friday or Saturday 
The performance is on Friday 30 November and Saturday 1 December. Please arrive from 6.15pm and 
wait near the street entrance until the performance starts at 7.00pm on the Top Grass. 
Will there be food? 
You can enjoy a delicious curry before the performance. Pre-order your meals at www.trybooking.com/
ZDHU or buy them on the night. 
Will there be seats? 
There will be rows of seats for those who need one or you can bring a rug to sit on, in front of the stage.  
The Top Grass will be open just before the performance at 7.00pm so you can get settled. 
A school community project supported by Bronte Activity Centre 
The Treasure of Bronte Cove was instigated by a number of Bronte parents, who believe children benefit 
from experiencing the magic of creating a performance. It is supported by Bronte Activity Centre, as part 
of their commitment to being part of the school community.  
Can you help? 
Yes! Your help on the night would be appreciated.  Can you help serve the curry, sell tickets, direct the 
audience to their seats or pack-up chairs? 
More information 
Contact brontacular18@gmail.com 

http://www.trybooking.com/ZDHU
http://www.trybooking.com/ZDHU
http://www.trybooking.com/ZDHU
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BRONTE  
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

Wednesday 21 Nov 2018  

Week 6 Term  4 

TERM 4  

Nov  

Nov 22 Athletics Carnival K-2  9am 

Kokoda Memorial Yr 6  

Nov 26 Swim School  commences  —Year 2  

Bring your swimmers 

Nov 28 P&C Meeting 7pm 

Nov 30 & 
Dec 1 

BRONTACULAR Show   

Dec 5 Presentation Day Yr 3-6    9.15am 

Dec 7 4O Assembly 2pm 

Last week of PSSA Sport 

Dec 10 Principals Assembly 9am – Last for 2018  

Farewell Dinner  Bronte Surf Club Yr 6 

Dec  11 Band—End of Year Concert evening 

Dec 14 Sport Presentation Day 9.15am 

Helpers Morning Tea  11am 

Dec 17 Presentation Day Yr K-2 – Classrooms 

Skyzone Excursion Yr 6 

Dec 18 Bowling Picnic Day Yr 3-4 

Dec 19 LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 

JAN 30 Yr1-6 STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL 

FEB 4 KINDER 2019 STUDENTS START 
SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 

Principal’s Message 

The Yipirinya students and teachers arrived last week 

and have had some amazing experiences thanks to the 

Year 6 parents and Ms Black. The students have spent 

two days at school with us and attended an excursion 

to the beach. Enjoy the photos in this newsletter. 

Last Friday night we held the Bronte Sleep Out.        

Graham Anson from the Wayside chapel visited us to 

speak about the lives of people who have less than us. 

He explained to the children that one of the biggest 

problems for homeless people is loneliness. Thank you 

to Karina Crocker, Sarah Kruger, Mrs Landrigan, Ms 

Black and Ms Harley for organising an amazing event 

for the community.  

I had the privilige of attending the State Multicultural 

Speaking Competition on Friday with Year 6 student Jo 

Gilliatt and his family. She gave a prepared speech with 

the theme “colour blindness” and an Impromptu with 

the theme “no direction”. After all the speeches, the 

judges announced Jo Gilliatt was the Winner of the 

NSW Multicultural Speaking Competition.               

Congratulations Jo! 

The staff will attend a professional learning session in 

the outdoor classroom and garden this Wednesday 

after school. Our parent, David Walsman with the  

Eastern Suburbs Sustainability Education Council will 

be guiding staff on best educational practice with the 

outdoor classroom.  The Play shed continues to        

remain open on Monday and Thursday this week. 

 

Have a good week!    Catherine Ryan 
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2T have been busy learning about Living Things. As you can see we have many green 

thumbs in our classroom  
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Aboriginal Artwork by 2T with the help of Mr Smith 
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Yipirinya Students visit Bronte Public School 
As you probably know, earlier last week some children from an Aboriginal school in Alice 
Springs called Yipirinya came and visited our school. In June earlier this year some students 
from our school went to visit Yipirinya, and we loved seeing them again recently .For us, every 
day was equally as amazing as the next. Even Wednesday, we didn’t see them but knowing 
they had landed and had their first aeroplane trip was super exciting. If we had to pick a favour-
ite day though, it would have to be on Saturday, when four of us went to Luna Park with the   
students. We had an awesome time going on all the rides, and really got to know them better. 
Another highlight would be going to Australia’s famous Bondi Beach and watching the students 
go on the boards with the lifeguards, playing on the sand and at the end have fish and chips. 
The only down side of the experience would be having to say goodbye, and I’m sure we all hope 
to see them again one day. 

  
Miki & Sophie, year six. 
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The staff at Bronte would like to personally thank you  

for all your support throughout 2018 

 

Morning Tea 

Friday 14th December 

11am  School Hall 

 
To help raise money for the Year 6 school farewell gift to 
the school, the wonderful Dinner Ladies have offered to do-
nate 15% of food sales (to Bronte PS families or their 
friends) from the menu of the week starting 19 November. 
This is a seriously easy way to raise funds – stock up on 
family favourites and help the kids raise money!             
 
Hop online (www.dinnerladies.com.au) between  19-26   
November and place an order, quoting BRONTE18 at the     
checkout. At the end of the week, the Dinner Ladies will do-
nate 15% of the food value of those orders to the school. If 
you’d like to have the menu emailed to you, go to  
 
http://www.dinnerladies.com.au/customer/subscribe.  
 
Please help us get to our goal so your children can enjoy 
the gift to Bronte Public School in 2019 and future years!  

http://www.dinnerladies.com.au/
http://www.dinnerladies.com.au/customer/subscribe
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FOR SALE    SECOND HAND UNIFORM SHOP 

LOCATED IN ‘B’BLOCK STAIRWELL 

NEXT OPEN  8.30-9.30 Friday 

Friday 23 November 

Friday 7 December 

New Hats $20 

Second hand yellow school shirts $3 

Second hand blue—Shorts, pants, hats $5 

Second hand blue jackets $10 

CASH ONLY—OPEN FORTNIGHTLY 

HELPERS  ALWAYS  WANTED 

 

Kindergarten 2019 places are filling 
fast. 

If you have a child who will be starting 
school in 2019, please complete your en-
rolment as soon as possible and return 
to the office with documentation. 

PLEASE NOTE 

THE CUT-OFF DATE FOR ORDERS IS  13th DECEMBER 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjQ8eiRxYTcAhUQv5QKHdnSBtgQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.moyne.vic.gov.au%2FOur-Services%2FFamily-Childrens-Services%2FKindergarten-Enrolments&psig=AOvVaw2IeE
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MATHS OLYMPIAD 

 

Congratulations to Hugo Bendeich who won the trophy 

for the best performed mathematician for Stage 3 for 

2018. The Maths Olympiad programme extends over the 

entire year where designated students take part in ex-

tension activities once a week. There are five official   

assessments during this time, the student with the best 

results, winning the trophy. Particularly gratifying for 

Hugo is that he is in Grade 5 and has another year of this 

activity. He will face stiff competition as we have a    

number of competent mathematicians progressing from 

our current Stage 2 contingent. 

STATE MULTICULTURAL PUBLIC SPEAKING 

Congratulations to Jo Gilliatt who, last Friday, won the state final 

of the Multiculural Public Speaking Competition for Stage 3.   

Given that every child in every public school in NSW participates 

in this  competition, this means, by extrapolation, that Jo defeat-

ed upwards of 20,000 other children to win this prestigious 

award. And as a footnote, the Gilliatt family children, Fred, Rosie 

and Jo have now reached the finals seven times over the course 

of their primary school experience.
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DON’T MISS OUT TOMORROW 

LAST DAY OF BOOK FAIR 

OPEN IN THE MORNING AND IN THE AFTERNOON 
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Kelly Clifton 3rd in U11 State Karate Titles Artwork by Felix 
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